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Good morning Delta Kings and Queens! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 

I pledge allegiance to the Flag 
of the United States of America, 

and to the Republic for which it stands: 
one Nation under God, indivisible, 
With Liberty and Justice for all… 

 
Thank you Stagg for your participation in Club Rush… our clubs are really appreciative for your 
patronage and your interest. 
 
Next month we also have our first Blood Drive, an after school rally, and Trunk or Treat coming 
up.  Stay tuned for more information. 
 
The Student Store will be open at it’s regularly scheduled times and days this week.  We will be 
open Wednesday and Thursday during lunch until 11:55.  Remember, you must have your ID to 
enter the Spot to get to the Store. 
 
Seniors:  Are you applying to a UC school?  Do you have questions about the application 
process?  Then come to our UC Application workshop.  The workshop sessions will be held on d 
Tuesday, September 25 during lunch in Room C-1.  Check posters in the east and west hallways 
for details.  Any senior applying to UCs is welcome to attend. This event is sponsored by Club U. 
Hope to see you there. 
 
The video game club meets on Wednesdays in A2. 
 
The Christian Club meets every Wednesday during lunch in B-4. Everyone is welcome! 
 
Congratulations to our freshmen volleyball team for coming in 2nd place at the Edison 
tournament this past weekend. 
 
Here are the home athletic events for this coming week: 
 
Tuesday  09/25 
Tennis vs. Chavez @3:30p 
Volleyball vs. Bear Creek @ 4:00p/5:00p/6:00p 
Water Polo vs. Edison @ 3:30p/4:30p 
  
Thursday 09/27 
Tennis vs. Edison @ 3:30p 
  
 

 



 
This week we celebrate Stagg PRIDE with this reminder: 
Wear your School ID’s around your necks at all times.  You’ll need them to get into 
athletic events, school events, and the Spot at lunch time.  Your ID also has your 
class color on it so you can remember and dress up in class spirit on Fridays. 
And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE! 
 

 


